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Friday 7th February 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
World Book Day Celebrations 
 
 
This year, we're thrilled to celebrate World Book Day on Thursday 6th March. Our celebrations 
will flourish with exciting ways to promote reading for pleasure, not just on World Book Day but 
throughout the year. 
 
Dress-Up: On Thursday 6th March, we invite all pupils to come dressed as their favourite book 
character. Need ideas? Visit the World Book Day website for inspiration. Please ensure your child 
wears appropriate footwear (closed-toe shoes). 
 
Scholastic Book Fair: Join us in the school hall from Wednesday 26th February to Monday 3rd 
March from 3:20 – 4:00pm for the Scholastic Book Fair. Please note that this will be a cashless 
event. 
 
Book Tokens: Each child in school will receive a £1 book token, perfect for adding a new book to 
their collection. Keep an eye out for these tokens in your child’s bag. Tokens can be used at the 
Scholastic Book Fair.  
 
Visit from Poet Conrad Burdekin: On Tuesday 4th March, we will be welcoming Conrad Burdekin, 
a talented poet and creative writer, to our school. Conrad will begin the day with an engaging 
whole-school assembly, inspiring our students with his love for poetry. He will then visit 
classrooms throughout the day, working with the children to explore and celebrate the joy of 
poetry in a fun and creative way. 
 
We're eagerly looking forward to celebrating our love for reading in the upcoming weeks. If you 
have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact your child's class teacher for assistance. 
 
 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mrs Oxley  
 
Assistant Headteacher 
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